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To: Lorraine D. Hunt OIRA ECON GUIDE/OMB/EOP@EOP 

cc:  
Subject: Comments on the Draft Guidelines 
 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
  
I want to request that you please do not move  forward with the guidance to the administrationon on cost-
benefit analysis (the  OMB Draft Guidelines for the Conduct of Regulatory Analysis and the Format of  
Accounting Statements).  
  
As a matter of principle, one life should not be valued more than  another.   
  
I am extremely concerned that this analysis could water down anti-pollution  regulations and harm the health 
of senior citizens--of which I am one.  I  don't want to be valued less than my co-citizens and be subjected to 
increased  amounts of pollutants and contaminants just because the administration has  determined that I'm 
not worth as much as other segments of the population. 
  
Thank you, 
    Stanley L. Rose 
    1440 Mountain View  Dr. 
    Missoula, MT 59802 
  
slrose@selway.umt.edu 
  
 

 




